

Sixteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time July 23, 2017

"Ask and it will be given to you; seek and you will find; knock and the door will be opened to you."

- Matthew 7:7

PARISH OFFICE: Mon, Wed, Thurs, Fri, 9-Noon, 1-4 p.m. Closed on Tuesdays with the exception of 9-10am and 3-4pm for after mass needs or after school visitors.

Office: 408-879-1120 / Fax: 408 377-3587 Sue Butler - Secretary - 408-879-1130 JeanO'Connell - Receptionist 408-879- 1122 Bookkeeper - Please call the Parish Office

SCHOOL OFFICE: Mon-Fri, 7:30 a.m - 3:30p.m 408-377-6545/ Fax: 408-377-8491 Jane Daigle - SFC School Principal Ronda Clark, John Bennett - SFC Vice Principals Max Burd - Office Manager and Registrar

RELIGIOUS ED: Email Mrs. Joan Schenck at jschenck@sfcschool.org



July 22 - July 30

Fr. Michael Hendrickson = MH, Fr. Gabriel Lee = GL, Fr. Paul Goda = PG, Fr. Paul Soukup = PS

Please note that there may be a change in a priest's scheduled Mass due to a hospital emergency or sick call.

SAT	8:30a.m. Fidenzio Brunello † - MH
	5:00p.m. Jo Becker, Spec.Int PS
SUN	8:00a.m. John Figone † - GL
	9:30a.m. People of the Parish - WM
	11:30a.m. John Figone † - MH
	5:30p.m. Amelita Cu, Spec.Int.Healing-GL
MON	8:30a.m. Patrick Burns † - MH
TUES	8:30a.m. Santiago & Victoria Esparza † MH
WED	8:30a.m. Dennis Langner † - WM
THUR	8:30a.m. Sheridan DeMartini, Birthday- GL
FRI	8:30a.m. Fr. Michael Zahorchak † -GL
SAT	8:30a.m. Ron DiGrandi † - GL
	5:00p.m. Fernando R. & Family, Spc.Int-MH
SUN	8:00a.m. Special Intentions - MH
	9:30a.m. People of the Parish - Sekar
	11:30a.m. Bob Timlin † - GL
	5:30p.m. John Murray † - MH

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION

All Sacrament of Confirmation & First Holy Communion certificates are ready to be picked up. Come join me Sunday, July 23rd for the 9:30am Mass. I will be sitting in the choir section. I will have your certificate. The new Religious Education registration for 2017-2018 will be available in August in the vestibule of the church. Please note that next school year all classes, K to 12, will be held at one time—from 5:00pm to 6:15pm on Wednesdays.

Come and join our SFC Religious Education Team! We are in need of Catechists and aides for the ministry of ongoing faith formation to the next generation of Catholics. The experience needed is a love of Our Lord and an intentional desire to share your Catholic Faith with the children of God. DSJ procedures include our interview, fingerprinting and "Shield the Vulnerable" online safe environment class.

All classes, K-12, are held on Wednesday evening from 5:00pm to 6:15 pm, October 2017 to May, 2018. First day of class is October 4th. If interested please feel free to contact me at Jschenck@sfcschool.org and I will be blessed to meet with you.

Thank you for your kind consideration, Joan Schenck

Let Us Pray for the people that are in our parish communi-



ty who are homebound, sick, recovering, or are confined to rest homes, that Jesus be their strength and comfort. This week we especially pray for Sue Avila, Luisa Gutiérrez, Ann Houston, John Hurtado, Jo Becker, Eric Segovia, Frieda Flocchini, Sharon Walsh, Dakota and Trisha, Kath-

leen Powell, Nic Pignati, Mary Grace Murray, Joe Hendrickson, Melody Cunningham, Nan Feiferak, Irene Crooks, Joe Rodriquez, Julie Corral, Mario Respicio, Fred Gotz, Joan Wright, Bruno DeMartini, Cathy Benson, Marcellus Karrigan, Rose Sudano, Max Lore, Lynn Logerquist, Randy Miguel, Cecilia Herrera, Sandra Davis, Jack Zimmerman, Rita Smith, Sally Konopacky, BettyAntuzzi and Angela Cosentino, Larry Pavlak, Liz Donaldson.

Please keep them and their families in your prayers. To place a name on this list, contact the Parish Office at 408-879-1130. You may also write the names in the Book of the Sick, next to Mary's shrine.



July 24th - July 30th

The Rosary is recited daily following the 8:30am Mass and on Tuesday evenings at 4pm

MON	5-8 p	Assyrian Vacation Bible Study PC/all
		rooms - Monday-Friday

TUES 7-9 p Bible Time Line -EH

WED 9:15a Mid Week Moms - PC/LR

6-10p Fiesta Committee Meeting-KH

THUR 6:00p Legion of Mary - PC/GR

FRI 4:00p BINGO - EH

SAT 6-10p Evangelization Comm. Movie Nite



Buy tickets this weekend after all masses for "Ignatius of Loyola" movie hosted by the Evangelization Committee Saturday, July 29th after 5 p.m. Mass Pizza,popcorn,drinks Tickets:\$5.00 each or \$20.00 for 4 or more (ages 10 and above for movie)

Contact Charlotte LeMay or the Parish Office if you need to purchase tickets during the week as they will not be sold at the door.

contact: Charlotte #408-379-6517

2 COLLECTIONS NEXT WEEKEND -ST. VINCENT DePAUL & MISSIONARY CO-OP. PLEASE GIVE GENEROUSLY

Weekly Collection	7/16/17	Year to Date	
ACTUAL	\$9,779	\$29,216	
BUDGET	\$10,127	\$30,381	
		Deficit \$1.165	

Thank you for your kind generosity and support.



The Little Black Dress goes to Breakfast at Tiffany's

A Fabulous Shopping Event at
The Westin Saint Claire
Saturday, August 26th, 2017
9:00 a.m. – 12:00 Noon

This event has always brought in approximately 150 attendees

each year! If you are a local vendor who may be interested in participating in the event, e-mail SFCladiesleague@gmail.com for an application and please include your company name and a description of your products. Booths are available in the Ballroom for \$100.00 (space is limited!) and \$75.00 in the Atrium. Tables are 6' with a white linen cover draped with black skirt plus two chairs. Each vendor must supply a raffle item worth \$25.00. Should all slots be filled, your check will be returned. There is a possibility that there will be VERY LIMITED electrical access via extension cords (of which we kindly ask you to provide).

Parking validation not available, however you will be allowed to unload and load at curbside.

Teardown must be completed by 1:30 p.m.

Deadline is to RSVP August 1st, 2017.



Martha's Kitchen is asking for volunteer Gleaners to pick up food donations from Grocery Outlet Foods on Foxworthy Ave (facing Meridian). Mon-Wed-Fridays at 12 Noon. Ideally a Gleaner has a pick up truck or SUV with some reasonable capacity to pack with banana boxes and/or milk crates, etc., It is also easier to work in pairs. Ask a friend to help! Contact Carlo Pedron at 408-309-9507.

Alpha is coming to St. Frances Cabrini

Mark your calendars. **ALPHA is coming!** We begin on Sept. 11, 2017, with an Introductory Dinner. More details to come. Contact Alicia Morales at (408) 857-0523

Calling all San Jose Cursillistas at St Frances Cabrini! If you are a parishioner of SFC and have attended a Cursillo Retreat Weekend, please contact Cathy Campbell (cmc4realty@yahoo.com) or Alicia Morales (am49ers@sbcglobal.net). We are trying to put together a list of Cursillistas from the parish in order to have a Meet and Greet. We are looking forward to hearing from you!

Sacramental Certificates: If you are getting married, going to be a godparent for a Baptism or a sponsor for Confirmation, and in need of a sacrament certificate, please email Sue at sbutler@sfcabrini.org call 408-879-1130.

Did you know St. Frances Cabrini is on Facebook? Like us on Facebook! https://www.facebook.com/sfcsjca/